



-



October 4, 2021

Dear Saint Isidore's Families and friends:

On behalf of the Isidorians, the Board of Directors and volunteers of Saint Isidore Historical Plaza, it is our pleasure to invite you the students and families of McAuliffe Middle School to participate in our next event which is for us, the most important event of the year: "El Día de los Muertos" on October 23, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. This is such a significant day that, in order to enrich it even more, we are inviting you to participate by creating an altar honoring the members of your families and friends.

This is your opportunity, not only to honor your family members who have departed from this world. It is also a way to embrace this celebration of life. This event from Mexico offers a unique way where your creativity and love for your family and/or community can be reflected in the creation of an altar. An application and judging criteria are attached. An alternate to an Altar would be the submission of a family project of artwork using the judging criteria as a reference on a poster board. All submissions would be considered for a prize.

The necessary information is attached and if you need to, please call me, Tanya Barraza at (562) 335-8340 and I will be more than happy to answer all of your questions.

We would like to have as many families as possible participate. Please join us in making this occasion special to family, friends and our community as we honor our beloved members of our family and friends who have passed on from this life.

Sincerely,

Tanya Aguilar Barraza, Vice President of the Board of Director.
Co-President of the Saint Isidore Historical Plaza Isidorians

